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VELVET SEASON 2011-12 
 
By Ross Lawrence 
 
 
Velvet Pool No.1 Collection 
Saturday, 19 November 2011 from 8.00 am to 3.00 pm for personal deliveries.   
All grading will be completed at a later date.  
 
Deer velvet will be received at: 
 
Mainfreight International 
70-74 Springbank Street 
Tullarmarine Vic 3041 
 
Deliveries being forwarded by courier to Tullamarine should be clearly addressed to Australian Deer 
Horn & Co Products Pty Ltd and can be sent in the week before the 19th November 2011. 
 
Consignments should include sender’s full name and address as well as estimated total velvet 
weight, NVAS number and preferred payee details. 
 
ADH has a firm commitment from a buyer to purchase the pool at the New Zealand market price 
with a promise of full payment before the end of December.  Early indications are that market prices 
are at about the same level as the final pool for 2010-11. 
 
For further enquiries contact: 
 
Ross Lawrence 
Manager 
Australian Deer Horn & Co Products Pty Ltd 
Rainbow Deer Farm  
PO Box 139.  
Neerim South. Victoria.   3831  
 
Ph/fax: 03 56284298  mob: 0419284308 
email:ross@deerfarm.com.au 
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